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Valerius Flaccus'
Argonautica
Abbreviated Voyages in
Silver Latin Epic
DEBRA HBRSHKOWITZ
Debra Hershkowitz provides
readers who have not yet
encountered the Argmautica
with a general introduction to
the work and, through
comparisons with Apollonius'
Argonautica and Virgil's Aeneid,
offers specialists a re-
evaluation of this important
Silver Latin epic.
0-19-816098-9, 314 pp.,
Clarendon Press, December 1998
£45.00

Virgil's Experience
Nature and History:
Times, Names, and
Places
RICHARD JENKYNS
Richard Jenkyns studies
Virgil's ideas of nature,
landscape, history, and
patriotism. He is also
concerned with ideas of nature
throughout antiquity and with
the poetry and culture of the
ist century BC as a whole.
0-19-814033-9, 736 pp.,
Clarendon Press, November 1998
£90.00

For further information,
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Academic Marketing,
Oxford University Press,
Great Clarendon Street,
Oxford 0X2 6DP
+44 (0)1865 556767
or email: nichollaeioup.co.uk
24-hour credit card hotline
+44(0)1536 454534
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Writing Down
Rome
Satire, Comedy, and
Other Offences in
Latin Poetry
JOHN HENDERSON
Taking particular plays and
poems from Roman comic
theatre and the genre of Latin
satire, John Henderson finds
Rome sending up Roman
culture-making a mess of
drama, jesting at rustic
gaucherie, caricaturing the
cult of masculine aggression.
Writing Down Rome explores the
robust poetic of self-
denigration. Henderson's
essays celebrate the energetic
self-mockery that powers
much of Roman poetry. They
range widely over comedy,
lyric, bucolic, and, in
particular, the Roman
speciality of satire.
0-19-815077-6, 392 pp.,
December 1998 £48.00

Words and
the Poet
Characteristic
Techniques of Style in
Vergil's Aeneid
R. O. A. M. LVNE

I Vergil largely
I avoided artifices of
I poetic diction,

preferring ordinary
language, and using words
which conventional poets
thought too prosaic or
colloquial. R. 0. A. M. Lyne
identifies such diction in
Vergil and examines the
methods by which he turned
this into poetry.
0-19-815261-2, 216 pp.,
paperback, Clarendon Press,
August 1998 £15.00

Tacitus Reviewed
A. J. WOODMAN
Tacitus is ancient Rome's
greatest historian, and the
Annuls his greatest work. In
this book, the author analyses
various passages, some of
them extremely famous,
relating to the emperors
Tiberius and Nero. Each of the
analyses is unconventional,
sometimes radically so.
Previous interpretations are
shown to be wrong or
inadequate, so the results have
profound implications for
those who wish to use Tacitus
as a source for events in the
first century AD.
0-19-815258-2, 268 pp..
Clarendon Press, October 1998
£40.00
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